
This international workshop, entirely organized by BiGSEM
doctoral students, aims to provide doctoral students in
economics and management with an opportunity to pre-
sent their research and discuss its method and content in
progress with peers and researchers in an informal atmo-
sphere. In this way participants can talk about new de-
velopments in their field and establish contacts in a re-
search network.

PAPERS FROM THE FOLLOWING RESEARCH AREAS AREINVITED:

We are also open to other fields not mentioned
above.

18th BiGSEM Doctoral Workshopon Economics and Management
December 04–05, 2023 at Bielefeld University, Germany

18th
THE WORKSHOP IS SPONSORED BY

ADDITIONAL SUPPORT IS GIVEN BY

If you wish to apply, submit a paper via the following link:uni-bielefeld.de/bigsem-submission.
We welcome applications from Ph.D. students at any
stage of their doctoral studies.

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: extended toOctober 31th, 2023.

Zentrumfür interdisziplinäreForschung
Centerfor Interdisciplinary Research
Universität BielefeldEconomics

◼Agent Based Economics
◼Behavioral Economics
◼Decision Theory
◼Game Theory
◼Labour Economics
◼Monetary Policy
Finance
◼Asset and Derivative Pricing
◼Optimal Stopping
◼Optimal Transport in Finance
◼Stochastic Control

Management
◼Entrepreneurship
◼Family Business
◼Human Resources
◼ Innovation and Technology
◼Marketing
◼Operations Research

Learn more!



Application DeadlineOctober 31th, 2023

For application use the following link:uni-bielefeld.de/bigsem-submission
Please read all the information uploaded on our website, including the posterand flyer. Do not hesitate to contact us at bigsemworkshop@uni-bielefeld.de incase of questions.

Call for papers
18th BiGSEM Doctoral Workshop on Economics andManagement

Bielefeld University, Center for Interdisciplinary Research (ZIF)

December 04-05, 2023
We encourage applications from
doctoral students at any stage of
their postgraduate studies and plan
to have about 16 presentations.
Submissions from all fields of
economics, finance and
management are welcome.


